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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 1006 creates the Transparency in Health Care Prices Act. The measure requires each health 

care provider and facility to publicize the most common health care services electronically or via 

their website. Health care facilities are also required to make common diagnosis and outpatient 

CPT codes public. The price list must be updated annually.  
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